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 ERRATA 

ERRATUM
In: Fitzgerald GJ. Chemical warfare

and medical response during World
War I. Am J Public Health. 2008;98:
611–625. doi:10.2105/AJPH.2007.
11930.

The doi is incorrect. The correct
doi is 10.2105/AJPH.2007.111930.

The author affiliation is incorrect.
On page 622, the first paragraph in
the About the Authors section should
read: “At the time of writing, the au-
thor was a John C. Haas Fellow in the
History of Chemical Industries at the
Chemical Heritage Foundation, Phila-
delphia, PA. The author is now a post-
doctoral researcher at New York Uni-
versity, New York, NY.”
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